
 

25.08.2020 HT’s Update for Families – Introducing Darren and COVID-19:FAQs document 

 

Good morning all. 

 

I hope you are well despite the rather inclement weather. Thank you for sending your children with 

their wet weather gear. They have been having great fun outdoors, particularly enjoying the 

puddles! 

 

I wanted to introduce you to our new Facilities Technician (also known as our janitor!), Darren 

Scott. I have attached a photo so you can say hello to him when you see him. He's really pleased 

to be joining the RHPS team and I know we will all make him feel really welcome. 

 

On another note, I have attached the NHS Lothian document, COVID-19: FAQs for schools and 

early learning settings. 

 

There is so much guidance coming out just now that it is hard to keep up. Documents like these 

are really useful for answering some of the more commonly asked questions. I hope you find it 

useful. 

 

If you do have any other questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school through the 

usual channels - admin@royalhigh-pri.edin.sch.uk or 0121 669 3200. 

 

Have a great day, take care and keep well. 

 

Anna 

 

Anna Hazel-Dunn 

Head Teacher 

The Royal High Primary School 
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